
Instructions for Writing Letters of Hope for Syria 
 

1. You can write anything. A letter, a poem, a drawing, a song, a thought. As long as it is 
positive. You can write a brief letter letting someone know you are keeping them in your 
heart, hoping for an end to war, or wishing that better times will come.  

 
2. Feel free to say a little bit about yourself, but keep the greeting simple.  Many Syrians 

can read some English, but don't assume they are fluent or that translators will always 
be available. Feel free to include a photo of yourself or your family.  

 
3. You can send anything that can fit inside an envelope.You can buy a store-bought card 

and write a short note to go along with it. 
 

4. You can choose to include your name or to include your return address, but it may not 
be possible for the recipient to send a response. 

 
5. Send your letters to our PO Box in Arkansas. We will be shipping or flying them to our 

team in Turkey who will personally bring them to Syria for delivery.  
 

6. Do not send money or checks.  This is about sending letters of hope. Please keep it 
positive.  

 
7. This is an excellent opportunity for faith-based organizations, schools, or other 

community groups to connect with those in need of support and a reminder that ​they 
have not been forgotten​! 

 
8. Should you have further questions, please contact: Natalie at 

lettersofhope4syria@gmail.com 
 

Follow us on Facebook! “Letters of Hope for Syria” 
Follow us on Twitter! @Send_Hope4Syria 

 
Send your letters to: 

“Letters of Hope for Syria” 
P.O. Box 250972 

Little Rock, AR 72205 
 

mailto:lettersofhope4syria@gmail.com

